[bookmark: _GoBack]“I believe all Americans have the right to defend themselves, their homes, and their families. No doubt, steps must be taken to protect our communities from unnecessary violence. In fact, I have long said Congress should work to ensure guns are kept out of the hands of those who are dangerous or mentally ill. However, it is disappointing the President is again taking unilateral action bypassing Congress. Legislating through executive action is not true leadership,” said Senator Dean Heller.

